
Inquiry Regarding Billing Cycle Adjustments 

Dear [Billing Department/Customer Service], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about potential adjustments to my 

billing cycle for my account [Your Account Number or ID]. 

Due to [reason for inquiry, e.g., changes in financial circumstances, payment scheduling 

preferences], I would like to discuss the possibility of modifying my current billing cycle from 

[current billing cycle] to [desired billing cycle]. 

Please let me know what options are available and any necessary steps I need to take to initiate 

this adjustment. I appreciate your assistance and look forward to your prompt response. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


